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     Our Spanish Literature Committee is still in the process of re-evaluating and re-assessing its 

work and strategy to insure that we are following the GA Guidance Code per the request of Andy 

R. (BOT Chair).  I have written a letter to Juan B., trustee of Area 21 from Spain to ask for co-

operation from Spain’s RSO in putting together a new strategy for our committee. I discussed the 

problem that Spain’s RSO has with Andres G being the Co-Chair and Andres G. volunteered to 

step down as Co-Chair if it will help our Spanish Literature Committee continue with its work 

and mission. I am still waiting to hear back from Juan B (Area 21 trustee) who has the support of 

Spain’s RSO. 

 

      

Julian F. 

Area 3F Trustee 

Committee Chair 


